Mackenzie Autumn Lodge Society
Bag 2395
Mackenzie, BC V0J 2C0
250-997-7711
mackenzieautumnlodgesociety@gmail.com

June 17, 2025

Dear Mayor and Council,

Renovations for the new Senior Center have officially begun for the Mackenzie Seniors (Mackenzie Autumn Lodge), and we couldn't be more excited! This facility will be a valuable resource, dedicated to supporting the health and well-being of Mackenzie's senior community.

We are grateful to have secured a contractor, Tabor Electric. Addam Bryant the owner, previously lived in Mackenzie and is excited to contribute to this meaningful project.

Their generosity has been truly appreciated, and as such they are staying at the Municipal campground to help reduce costs for the Society. In light of this, we respectfully ask the mayor and Council to consider offering their campground stay at a reduced or waived fee.

Also, last year when we transitioned out of the Ernie Bodin Center, one of the lower kitchen cupboard wasn't removed. Would it still be possible for us to claim it?"

Respectfully yours,

Cheryl Campbell

Cheryl Campbell Executive Director